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September 13, 1974

_. The_@ Sitkoff
Associate Director
Public Administration Service
1776 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W.

Washin_Qn, D.C. 20036

Dear Mr. Sitkoff:

In accordance with our conversation today,

there is enclosed a copy of the_,Report of the Ad Hoc
Preparatory Committee on Transition in the Marianaso
I am also enclosing a copy of an updated Summary Report
Regarding United States - Marlanas Status Negotiations°

Thank you again for your assistance°

Sincerely_

Michael S. Helfer

Enclosures

_C: Howard P. Willens, ESqo (_/o encL.)


